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NSNIS Patiala looking to get CSR Partners for its Coaching and Sports Science education program 

 

New Delhi, July 12th: Sports Authority of India (SAI) during its 57th Governing Body Meeting (GBM) 

had approved the proposal to expand the current Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) initiative to 

SAI's Academics and Coach Training Programs and further strengthen and support the growing 

demands from the sports environment in the country.   

 

Under the new initiative, the aegis of the SAI, NSNIS Patiala intends to enter into CSR partnerships 

with organizations of repute (companies/trusts/society/LLPs/etc.) for obtaining financial or 

operational support on various areas in Academics. 

 

CSR initiatives at NSNIS Patiala will aim towards the aspects such as courses in Coach Education, 

development of Sports Academics Infrastructure, equipment for academic purposes and Sports 

Science equipment for labs, research in Sports Coaching and Sports Sciences (technical, tactical, and 

skill development aspects of coaching and training of athletes), capacity building for Faculty, Coaches 

and Sports Scientist, International faculty exchange/exposure (including travel arrangements), 

student internship programs, any other Services in support of academics such as buses for 

transportation of the trainees of the institute; providing books for library, publication, Wi-Fi/technical 

support; providing manpower in terms of professionals/faculty/technical expertise; and any other 

facilities related to Coach education and development program to develop quality manpower in the 

sports sector through its academic programs. 

 

The above-mentioned support will also extend to SAI’s Regional Academic Centres at Bangalore, 

Kolkata, and Thiruvananthapuram. 

 

Further details on the above can be found on the SAI website - 

https://sportsauthorityofindia.nic.in/sai/public/assets/news/1688707702_EoI-for-Engagement-of-

Partners-in-Academics-.pdf with the last date to submit an expression of interest (EOI) being 28th 

July 2023. 
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